A moment checking
the PMP could

As of March 1, 2020, Texas prescribers are required to check the PMP prior to
prescribing opioids, benzodiazepines, barbiturates, or carisoprodol. To comply
with the mandate, physicians must document in the patient's medical record

that they checked the PMP. Help end this crisis. Sign on before you sign off.
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